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April 30, 2024 
 
Rob Duncan 
Tarsis Resources US Inc.  
241 Ridge St. 
Suite 210 
Reno, NV 89501 
 
Re: Stateline Exploratory Drilling Project, File No. P-2023-005, NOI Acceptance of Withdrawal 
 
Dear Mr. Duncan: 
 
On April 30, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to withdrawal the 
above listed Application.  The application is hereby withdrawn and requires no further action.  Your 
previously submitted Financial Warranty in the amount of $2,000.00 will be returned to you under a separate 
cover.  
 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the Division’s Grand 
Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lucas J. West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 Bridget Wade, BLM  
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